
October 11, 2021 

Hyogo Rugby Football School 

 

Important Matters to Prevent New Coronavirus Infection 

 

1. When your child participates in practice 

➢ On the morning of the day of practice, please print the “Self-check sheet for new coronavirus 

infection prevention for students”, check your child's physical condition & temperature and fill 

in the self-check sheet. 

➢ If any of the items on the self-check sheet apply to your child, please do not participate in the 

practice. Also, if your child has cold symptoms such as cough/sore throat, or feeling heavy/easy 

to get tired, please refrain from participating in practice. 

➢ Please submit to a coach the completed self-check sheet together with the student book when 

participating in practice. 

 

2. To parents watching practice 

➢ Only one parent can enter a practice venue per student. 

➢ A parent who is going to enter practice venue is requested to print the “Self-check sheet for 

new coronavirus infection prevention for parents and coaches”, check the physical condition & 

temperature and fill in the self-check sheet. 

➢ If any of the items on the self-check sheet apply to you, please refrain from watching practice. 

Also, if you have cold symptoms such as cough/sore throat, or feeling heavy/easy to get tired, 

please refrain from watching practice. 

➢ Please submit to a coach the completed self-check sheet when watching practice. 

➢ Please observe the "Infection Preventive Measures" listed in the self-check sheet. 

 

3. What to do if an infected person appears at school or workplace 

➢ If a student infected with the new coronavirus appears in your child's school, if the infected 

person is in the same class, please refrain from participating in the practice until two weeks 

have passed from the day when the infected student was confirmed. Also, please inform the 

leader of each group to that effect. 

➢ As for parents, if a person infected with the new coronavirus appears in the workplace and the 

parents become close contact, even if the PCR test result of the parents is negative, please 

refrain from observing the practice of our school until two weeks have passed from the day when 

the infected person was confirmed. 

 

4. Others 

➢ Please comply with the requirements for new coronavirus infection prevention from Hyogo 

Prefecture and make efforts to prevent infection with the new coronavirus. 


